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A Webinar was held on 1st April 2021 at AIMS attended 

by faculty of AIMS which included HoDs of many departments & 

Institutional Curriculum members between 10.30 am & 12 noon. It 

was attended offline by staff/curriculum committee members at 

MEU Hall & online by around 30 staff members.  

Dr. Aliya Nusrath, Coordinator, Institutional Curriculum 

Committee & HoD, Department of Biochemistry welcomed the 

gathering. Dr. MG Shivaramu, Principal, AIMS & Dean, Health 

Sciences, Medical, provided the keynote address & spoke on the 

relevance & need for e teaching & learning. The guest speaker was 

introduced to the audience by Dr.Tejaswi HL, Associate Professor, 

Department of Anatomy, AIMS. 

The resource person of the day was, the renowned speaker  

Dr. Vaidyanathan Balasubramanyam, Professor of Anatomy, 

St. John’s Medical college, 

He gave a brief insight into, how technology can be used to enhance teaching learning mechanisms especially in the 

last one year wherein, most of the teaching learning process in all colleges, especially medical colleges had to be 

conducted online. He also displayed videos & photographs of various teaching learning processes that were 

undertaken in St. John’s Medical College, Bengaluru. He impressed upon the idea that technology can act as 

supplement to teaching and cannot substitute passionate, dedicated teachers & likewise learners also. During the 

interaction sessions, queries were raised regarding copyright issues while videos were used for teaching learning 

purposes which were addressed effectively by the guest speaker saying that such issues will not arise if utilized for 

nonprofit purposes. Also, a doubt as to whether videos can be used for all departmental teaching was also addressed 

by him. Many such questions were raised to which was effectively & promptly replied by the guest speaker. The 

webinar ended with vote of thanks by Dr. Vinay HR, Asst Professor, Department of Psychiatry. 



 

            

  

Glimpses of the programme 

  

  

  


